
Happy New Year from The Edge! 

 
 

 

LISTEN UP! 

Have you ever turned on the radio and thought:  

I know what’s happening on the other side of the 

world … but not in my own community. 

I know there’s incredible musical and creative talent 

here … why am I listening to this? 

Or wondered …What would it be like to create and 

host my own show?   

Share my own music? Interview my own guests?   

Discuss local issues that affect us all? 

If this sounds even a little familiar, we would love to 

hear from you!!  Drop by The Edge, at 322a 

Monashee Ave (under the Health Clinic), or contact us 

by mail at the address below, or by email at 

edge@edgeconnection.ca.  

We are trying to gauge interest in starting a 

community radio station for Edgewood and 

surrounding area. Community radio stations are a 

growing field within the greater radio broadcasting 

sector, and there are many success stories all around 

us, including The Arrow, CJHQ 107.1 FM in Nakusp 

and CJMP 90.1 FM in Powell River.   
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The Edge Hours 
Tues – Thurs: 10 – 4 

Sat: 10 – 2 
Under the Health Clinic 

 

2012 Edgewood Community Event 

Highlights in Review 
February 

A fun and successful jam and potluck was held at 

Whatshan retreat featuring the Flashbacks. 

March 

The second annual Spring Art Show was held at The 

Edge on the spring equinox. It was successful and good 

for connecting the local arts community. 

April 

A fishing derby was held from the Edgewood boat 

launch on Lower Arrow Lake. 

The federal government cuts funding for public internet 

sites, but The Edge is able to keep going. 

July 

The Whatshan Music and Family Festival was held at 

Whatshan Lake retreat, with people enjoying great 

music and good times together. 

September 

The third annual Art Walk in the Park was held in 

Edgewood Park, with many people enjoying the vibrant 

arts community and good music. 
November 

Another fun potluck and jam was held at Fauquier 

Community Hall with the Flashbacks.  

December 

People celebrated the Christmas season together, with 

events including a craft fair and children’s Christmas 

concert. 

Just a reminder that we are still looking for recipes for 

our community cookbook and will accept them through 

the winter. Here’s a sample recipe for now: 

 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 

 

 

 

 

Scottish Cream 

Biscuits 
2 tsp cream tarter 

2 tsp baking soda 

5 cups flour 

1 egg 

¼ cup sugar 

1 tsp salt 

2 cups sweet cream 

Roll half inch thick 

Cut rounds 

Bake at 400° for 15 min 

Happy Robbie Burns Day! 

Slainte Mhath! (good health) 
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